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Coffee Afternoon at Rosehill Children’s Centre 
 

Friday, 24th March (1:30pm)  
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
At St Chad’s, home and school partnership is incredibly important to us. We are fully 
committed to ensuring that each of our children gets the best possible start to life, and know 
that this more likely when parents and school work together. Another way that we can do this is 
through ensuring regular school attendance.  
 
In order to give us an opportunity to talk and improve your child’s attendance at school, I would 
like to invite you to a coffee afternoon at Rosehill Children’s Centre, alongside the New 
Communities team.  
 
This coffee afternoon will take place on Friday, 24th March from 1:30pm until 2:45pm. I am 
encouraging all parents invited to attend please, wherever possible.  
 
Please return the slip below by Tuesday,21st March to Mrs Morley so we are able to see 
how many parents will be attending the session.  
 
Thank you, as always, for your support.  
 
Kind regards, 

 
Mrs K Morley  
Acting Headteacher  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Coffee Afternoon at Rosehill Children’s Centre – Friday, 24th March at 13:30pm.  

 
Name of child: …………………………………………………………….  Class……………………… 
    

✓ I will be attending the Coffee Afternoon.  
 
 
Signed by parent/guardian:…..……………………………   Date: …………………………….                  


